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Dear Parents, Carers and Hope Brookers 
At Hope Brook School, we value reading and recognize that there's nothing better than going on a journey with a good book to see where it will take you. That's why we're taking part in the Summer Reading Challenge again this year. Are you ready to take part in this year's CHALLENGE?
The theme for this year is .... WILD WORLD HEROES.
So pack your bags, we're headed for Wilderville! I'm told it's a pretty cool place but there are lots of things that the Wild World Heroes can do to make their town even better for the people and animals that live there. 

Join the Wild World Heroes for the Summer Reading Challenge. Visit: https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

Remember, reading is dreaming with your eyes wide open so jump aboard and enjoy the ride!

Best wishes

Mrs James (English Co-ordinator)




















